From: jon ariffiths
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Date: 30 March 2016 07:05:19

Dear Lord Bonomy,

Please take into consideration the ample evidence showing how certain people exploit the
existing Law to continue killing for fun with impunity.

As it stands, the Law does not protect wild mammals as it should and therefore needs careful
adjustment. | hope to God you are the person to see that the spirit, as well as the letter can be
enforced.

Thank youl!

Jon Griffiths
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